
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 16 April 2020 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Dame Cressida Dick – Commissioner 

  

Supported by:   

 

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 

Lib Peck – Director, Violence Reduction Unit 

Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC 

David Bellamy – Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

1. Coronavirus/Covid-19 Update 

The Mayor and the Commissioner discussed the latest issues arising from the pandemic 

including the impact on the MPS’s workforce, crime trends including violent crime and 

domestic abuse, enforcement of the coronavirus legislation and protected 

characteristics, the Mayor’s lobbying for adoption of face coverings in public spaces, 

road traffic policing, and plans for post-lockdown violence prevention.   
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